
WHITESTONE CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCEMENT

The Whitestone Conservation Association is in dire need of new

members ! Most of our executive have been involved in HRA/WCA for a

long period of time; some since the founding of Hagerman Ratepayer's

Association 20 years ago. We need some new faces with new ideas and

renewed energy. Currently we are involved in monitoring the water

quality in our lakes, assisting where possible in the municipality's
recycling program, organizing and running the Wednesday Night Bingo

fund raiser for the Nursing Station, and producing and distributing the

popular Welcome to Whitestone directory. If you are interested in being

involved please contact Larry Samis, 389-1060 or lisamis(g)gmaii.com or

any executive member listed in the directory. If no interest is shown

then we will have to fold and disperse our funds to other organizations

in the community




